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October 19, 2023 
 
Sent via email to:  
 Our File: FOI-2024-014 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear : 
 
Re:  Request under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 
 
British Columbia Ferry Services Inc. (BC Ferries) received your request for access to 
records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the FOIPP Act) 
on August 16, 2023.  Your request was as follows: 
 

 “A copy of all board meeting agendas and minutes for 2023 to date (date 
range for records search:  December 31, 2022 to July 28, 2023).” 

 
Enclosed please find copies of the records responsive to your request. Some of the 
records contain information excepted from disclosure under the FOIPP Act.This 
information was severed so the remaining information could be disclosed. The severed 
information is excepted from disclosure under sections 13 (advice and 
recommendations), 14 (legal advice), 17 (harm to the financial interests of BC Ferries), 
21 (harm to third party business interests) and 22 (personal information) of the FOIPP 
Act.  A copy of the FOIPP Act can be found here: 
https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165 00 . We have 
noted on the records disclosed to you the sections of the FOIPP Act we relied on to sever 
the information. 
 






